What does an Options for Women (OFW) Liaison do to help?

Be an advocate

Be a voice for the ministry of the Options for Women Center by keeping your church or organization informed. Place announcements of important information in your church/organization's bulletin, newsletters or other places of information. If possible, verbal announcements to your membership are very helpful. The good news of OFW and the needs of the Center are constantly changing. We need you to be the information link to your church/organization.

Newsletters

Read the OFW quarterly newsletter and make sure it is posted in a publicly accessible place. Forward the email newsletters to members of your church and others in the community who need to be informed.

Church presentations

Ask your church or organization leadership to coordinate a presentation by an OFW representative for your group. Our presentations are flexible and can be adapted to whatever time is allowed from 5 minutes to 30 minutes.

Provide information regarding special events such as:

- January's Sanctity of Life Sunday
- Annual Spring Fundraising Event
- Baby Bottle Fundraiser (Described below)
- Annual Fall Banquet

Baby Bottle Fundraiser

Ask your church or organization leadership to participate in the OFW Baby Bottle Fundraiser. Each family takes a baby bottle to fill with spare change and then returns it 2-4 weeks later. As a liaison you simply pick up the empty bottles, distribute them to your group and return them at the end of the agreed upon time. This has been a tremendous fundraiser for us and is a wonderfully simple way for people to give. This is a fundraiser that can be done anytime of the year.